
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 1 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 

This week we will be: 

English This week will be a grammar focussed week.  We will revise 

the use of question and exclamation marks, learn about the 

present perfect tense and we will revise using the correct form 

of ‘a’ or ‘an’. 

Mathematics We will start this term by revisiting time.  We will revise how 

to read the time on both analogue and digital clocks and we 

will look at ways to calculate time intervals.   

Topic It is really exciting to be starting our new topic ‘Super 

Structures’!  This week we will be creating some display work.  

We will be looking at some Super Structures across the world 

and finding out some facts about them as well as discussing 

whether we have visited any Super Structures ourselves. 

 

We would like to say a huge welcome back to everybody, especially our newest member 

Bea who is joining us this term. We hope that you all had a fantastic Easter break and 

are ready for the busy term ahead. 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their summer uniforms (hopefully this will bring 

on the summer weather!).  There is now a greater choice of non-gender specific items to 

choose from. 

Please remember to bring recorders in on Wednesday morning. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 

 


